
 

Monday 9th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Portals to the Past: Stone Age to Iron Age Workshop

On Monday 20th November 2023, we will be taking part in a Stone Age to Iron Age 
workshop as part of our history unit. This will be an all-day workshop which will take place in 
the school hall. 

Children are encouraged to dress up for this session. Dress up and costume ideas have 
been provided by the company giving the workshop and can be found overleaf. 

In order to provide this opportunity, we are asking for a donation of £5.50 to cover the cost of 
the workshop. If we do not receive sufficient contributions, the workshop may have to be 
cancelled. This contribution can be made via Parent Pay.  

If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the workshop being funded by 
school. 

Kind regards, 

Fiona Walker, Natalie Gomez and Nichola Leaver. 
Year 3 Teachers. 

Respect. Believe. Achieve.
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IRON AGE WOMENS'S DRESS 
The style of overdress is called a peplos. Please see the 

instructions to make below. It is fastened at the shoulder with 
brooches. 

Women would have worn a long plain underdress as well. 
A cloak made from wool or animal fur would have been 

worn in the winter. 
Shoes would have been made from leather. 


